February Newsletter

Hello Parents,
This month we learhed the letters U, L, F and B. As we learned
these letters we had a theme to go with them. With letter U
‘ We learned about Under the Sea, with letter L we learned
about Lemons and Limes and made lemonade and stamping art.
With letter F we explored Feathers and birds and made feather
prints. Finally with letter B we learned about Bugs and Building!
At the end of the month we started the beginning of our
project learhing. The kids brainstormed their interests and ideas
of what they are interested in learhing about and then we
voted oh what our project will be. The kids decided on books
for our project! We are very excited for our project to begin
hext month.
This month we reached our 100th day of school! This was an
exciting day where we celebrated being 100 days smarter and (
all we had learhed so far. We also celebrated Valentine’s Day!
We had our Valentine's Day party and Music Together. The
‘ kids loved having special guests join us in the classroom. We
also made Valentine’s and learned about God'’s unconditional
love for each of us and how to share that love with others.
Thank you for a great month!
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Building and Strengthening Relationships with Jesus and Each Other & Opening the
Door to a Lifetime of Christian Education.
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Tally Practice with parthers Dentist Visit




Valentine's Music Together Passing out Valentines
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U is for Under the Sea Art Playing Together
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Valentine's Day Party L is for Lock and Key Fine Motor Practice




